Minutes - Village Walk Men's Coffee - July 12, 2011:

A question arose regarding the littoral zones around our lakes. What is the status of the grass and
planting in these zones? Since Clement was dismissed, we have no explanation or expectations on these
areas.

One of our members reported that “Pool Rules” were posted at the lap pool, but was soon ripped down!

Another member reported that it is a good idea to check the air handler circuit breaker (air conditioners)
after electrical outages, as they sometimes trip. This is especially important when house sitting. Time
delays are available and can be installed by an electrician, which would solve the problem.

Mainscape reported that there is “Tulip Scale” on many shrubs throughout Village Walk, which was the
main contributor to our recent “fly” population. They will continue spraying to solve the problem.
Home Owners can purchase a spray product - “Safari Spray”, that also seems to work.

Recently, Mainscape has implemented a program replacing poor, growing grass along privacy walls with
plants that seem to do better. This program was started with Clement Ross, and will be continued.

Boarders along the edge of cages will be enlarged and mulched. This should help with dirt and debris
entering cages when blowing leaves and grass.

Mainscape was asked how often bushes are trimmed. Their response was every 5 to 6 weeks.

Mainscape also mentioned that sod replacement is taking place. If any homeowner has a problem with
their lawns, they should report it to Mainscape.

Due to disease, Queen Palms have been drying. They are being replaced with “Foxtails Palms”.



